
February 27, 2012 
 

Town of Golden Meadow 
Board of Adjustments 

107Jervis Drive 
Golden Meadow, LA 70357 

 
     The Board of Adjustments for the Town of Golden Meadow met to discuss a building 
permit application for Frank’s Supermarket sign requiring a variance on Monday, 
February 27, 2012 at 6:30 P.M. at the Town Hall, 107 Jervis Drive, Golden Meadow, La 
70357. 
 
     Those present were:  Chairman Lloyd Ledet 
       Mr. Brian Chiasson 
       Mr. Kenneth Ledet 
       Mr. Rodney Ledet 
       Mr. Troy Dufrene 
 
     Other in attendance was Mr. Ashton Cheramie. 
 
     Chairman Lloyd Ledet called this meeting to order at 6:30 P.M. 
 
     Chairman Lloyd Ledet presented the building permit application for Frank’s 
Supermarket sign construction requiring a variance from 12 square feet to 144.6 square 
feet. 
 
     A brief discussion took place regarding the construction of the sign.  Mr. Rodney Ledet 
presented a motion and Mr. Kenneth Cheramie seconded approving the variance from 12 
square feet to 144.6 square feet.  The Board of Adjustment unanimously approved the 
motion as presented. 
 
     With no further business to discuss Mr. Troy Dufrene presented a motion and Mr. 
Brian Chiasson seconded at 6:42 P.M.  The Board of Adjustments unanimously approved 
the motion as presented. 
 
 
 
 
 
       _______________________  
       Chairman Lloyd Ledet 
       Board of Adjustments 


